
April 7, 2020

Ms. Lian
The Golf Association of The Republic of China 
12/F-1, 125 Nanking E. Rd.
Sec.2 Taipei, Taiwan 104
Republic of China 

Dear Ms. Lian,

First of all, I would like to thank you for nominating and delegating your top amateur player
every year to Ai Miyazato Suntory Ladies Open. We always appreciate all the association's
support and the effort the players provide towards the event.

I very much regret to inform you that though we are still preparing for this year's event 
scheduled in June, we have decided to cancel the invitation of amateur players from the 
Asian Pacific region due to this pandemic COVID-19. The situation remains fluid and 
evolves every day, however, considering the player's health and safety and all the traveling 
restrictions around the world, we think this is the best decision as of now.

I truly hope this comes to an end soon. Please stay safe and healthy until then. And when it
ends, we would very much appreciate it if you and your amateur players would join and 
cooperate with us again next year.

If you have any inquiries regards this tournament, please contact the following:
Dunlop Sports Enterprises (Yumiko Kuroda)
Tel:+ 81-3-6890-0161 Fax:+ 81-3-6890-0163
E-mail: yumiko-kuroda.az@dse-dunlop.co.jp

Yours Sincerely,

Sho Tobari
Tournament Director
Ai Miyazato Suntory Ladies Open 2020

CC: The  Ladies Professional Golfers' Association of Japan, 
 Japan Golf Association 




